
 
 

 
 

 The Rector 
 

 

90th Anniversary of the Azerbaijan State University of Economics 
 
 
Dear Rector Prof. Muradov, dear colleague, 
 
On behalf of the University of Siegen and as representative of the entire rectorate I cordially 
congratulate you on the 90th anniversary of the Azerbaijan State University of Economics. 
 
It is with pleasure and great respect that we have taken note of the anniversary of the University 
of Economics and compliment you on this highly successful development of your university and 
your impact on the regional, national and international university landscape! 
 
For the future of the University of Economics, we wish you and your colleagues both success and 
courage. 
 
We are looking forward to further cooperation with you within the project ‘Entrepreneurship 
Education: A Key to Job Creation and Employability in Azerbaijan – EE-KEY-AZ’ as well as beyond 
and remain with kind, collegial greetings from Siegen. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Univ.-Prof. Dr. Holger Burckhart 
Rector 
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